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2nd May, 2019 

 

Dear Parents of Squirrels, 

 

To support our topic on Food and Farming, we are planning a trip to Standalone Farm on Tuesday 11th June 2019. The 

children will have the opportunity to learn about the farm animals and where some foods come from. 

 

We will leave school at 9.15am and will return in time to be dismissed at the usual time. Children do not need to wear 

school uniform but should be dressed sensibly for the outdoors with sensible footwear e.g. trainers, a cap or hat and a 

waterproof coat as appropriate. If needed please could you put sun cream on your child at home. 

 

The cost of this trip is £8.45 per child and we will be asking for a voluntary contribution of this amount which 

includes transport costs and Standalone Farm fees. Unfortunately if insufficient funds are received the trip will not be 

able to take place. 

 

 All children will require a packed lunch and drink in a carrier bag, no fizzy drinks please. As all Early Years children 

are entitled to a free school meal the kitchen will be happy to provide a packed lunch for them if you require one. This 

will consist of a sandwich, fruit and yoghurt. This does not include a drink which you will need to provide for your 

child. Could you please indicate by ticking the box below, if your child will need a packed lunch to be prepared 

and return by Friday 24th May, 2019. 

 

Please could you log onto your Eduspot account and complete the parental consent box along with the voluntary 

contribution of £8.45 by Friday 24th May, 2019. Thank you. We will require parental help on this trip, so please see us 

if you are able to help. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Early Years Staff 

 

 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Squirrels - Standalone Farm 

 

Child’s name……………………………………….. Class………………………………….. 

 

Please tick as appropriate 

Please tick the box only if your child is in receipt of free school meals and requires a packed lunch to be prepared by the 

kitchen. 

 

 

Signed……………………………………Parent/Guardian  
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